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Steve Lawrence
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This letter is in response to your telephone inquiry

Room 303 3
3$2mmﬂmk&nﬂ earlier today. We have reviewed the circumstances
Chicago. [llinois 60610 ;:;rouné;ng fh§91995 V.I.P. Card Program offered v1a
(312) 744-9660 on Apri + 1995 by -T-

(H??MQWJWAM . Based on the information we received
(312) 744-3996 (TDD) from the General Sales Manager at T~

. Board staff has concluded that the offer is a
company sales promotion and therefore not in
violation of the City's Ethics Code.

We apgreciate your inquiry. If you have any further
questions, please contact us.

Sincerely,

(i

Dorothy J. ‘Eng
Executive Diredfor

mh/95012,L2




